
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF PLAINVILLE 

TOWN COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING 

AUGUST 20, 2018 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Plainville Town Council will hold a public hearing at 

7:00pm on Monday, August 20, 2018 in the Council Chambers of the Municipal Center, One 

Central Square, to consider proposed amendments to: 

 

1.  Ordinance entitled "FIRE DEPARTMENT” 

2.  Ordinance entitled "VEHICLES AND TRAFFIC” 

  

Copies of the proposed amendments are available at the Town Clerk’s office. 

 

Dated at Plainville, Connecticut this 16th day of August 2018. 

 

Plainville Town Council 

 

 

By, 

Carol A. Skultety, Town Clerk  

& Clerk of the Town Council 


